
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 12th July 2024 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

 
~ TERM 6~ 

 

03/06/24—23/07/24 
 

 

Week 7 
 
 

Monday 15th July 
 
Tuesday 16th July 
KS2 to Connaught Park 
3—3:55pm Yr 3 & 4            
Football Club 
4-5pm Yr 5 & 6 Football 
Club 
 
Wednesday 17th July 
3—4pm Y1-6 Gymnastics  
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 18th July 
Transition Session #3 
2:15pm KS1 Music Event 
6pm Y6 End of Year  
Performance 
 
Friday 19th July 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
6pm Year 6 Leavers Ball 
 
 

Week 8 
 
 

Monday 22nd July 
 
Tuesday 23rd July 
9:15am Y6 Leavers  
Assembly 
 
 
 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

24/7/24—03/9/24 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Pines at the Castle  
 On Thursday 11th of July Pine class 

were exclusively invited to Dover  
Castle to take part in the immersive 

workshop Knights Feasts and  
Guardrobes. The children were met by 
Lady Eleanor at the steps of the Great  
Tower before having a guided tour of 

her home.   Alisha condemned Harry to a trial by fire and  
Suhana enjoyed cleaning her meat in the kitchen.   The  

children were amazing, fully entering into the rolls of servants 
and nights guard (toilet cleaner) to name but a few. They ended their visit by 

 laying siege to the castle walls. What made the day all the more  
impressive was that their trip was filmed for the English Heritage website.  

Gustonbury 
Well, it was not quite the weather we were hoping for, for a mid 
July ‘festival’, however, the show had to go on!   It was a scaled 
back affair so rather than the pyramid stage, it was just a stage!  

I’m sure you will agree though, the children were fabulous and did 
us all proud!   Thanks you to you all for coming, I hope you      

enjoyed it as much as we did!  

All reports will be coming home today!  

Willows at Dover Castle 
 

Willows had a fabulous day at the castle on Tuesday.  The 
weather was a little misty but that didn't stop the fun!  
Thanks you to all the parent helpers who made the trip  
possible. Not all Willows are in the picture because the  

temptation to run around was too great!   

Y3 had a great time at Dover library on Tuesday.  Miss    
Lawrence even enrolled the school, so we now have our own 

library card to borrow books related to specific topics.  

Good luck England!  

Since I have been forced to embrace football over the 

last few years, (my son is a keen player!), I do           

understand the importance of joining together to      

support the national team in the Euro’s final on Sunday.  

However, whilst we do expect there to be late nights 

and some ‘more tired than usual’ faces on Monday,       

registration will open and close at the normal time.  

We promise to go easy on them all though! 

Come on England!   

Art Materials - Can you help?   
We are in need for materials that the children can use for weaving. 

Any spare wool, twine, ribbon, paper streamers, etc. would be  
gratefully received. We would also like any spare buttons or beads 

you may have lying around!  Thank you so much!  


